
SCHOOL PHOTOS 2025      

 

Our annual school photos will be taken by Arthur Reed Photos on the following dates in 2025: 

Preston Campus : 6th February 

Bundoora Campus : 7th February 

Arthur Reed Photos uses an electronic system where all ordering is done online after photo day and 
includes being able to view your child’s images. 

There will be no need to order or return any forms to the College prior to photography. 

To view/purchase your images online, you will need to register your details using a unique ordering 
code which will be distributed via email before each photo day. Please note, that if you have multiple 
students at the College, each one will have their own unique code. 

 

SIBLING PHOTOS 

Sibling photos will be taken on the following date: 

Bundoora Campus : 21st February from 8am – 8.45am 

Bookings are required for a sibling photo and can be made via the below link. 

SIBLING PHOTO BOOKINGS 

*Please note that bookings for sibling photos will close at 9am on February 19th 

 

When all images/photography are complete and in the “Webshop”, those parents who have 
registered online, will be notified via SMS and email that their images are ready to view and order. 

All orders through Arthur Reed Photos are mailed home directly to families. 

Arthur Reed Photos has a Customer Service Team in place who will be able to assist you with any 
queries. Customer service can be contact via email or phone. 

customerservice@arphotos.com.au / 5243 4390 (option 1) 

https://calendly.com/arp-siblingphotos/parade-college-sibling-photos-bundoora-campus-2025
https://calendly.com/arp-siblingphotos/parade-college-sibling-photos-bundoora-campus-2025
mailto:customerservice@arphotos.com.au

